January 24, 2012

Loretta J. Fuddy, Director

Hawai'i State Department of Health
1250 Punchbowl St.

Honolulu, Hawai'i 96813

Dear Director Fuddy,

Could you please send me a copy of the Department of Health’s Administrative Rules relating to
Hawai'i’s Medical Marijuana Program.

I look forward to hearing from you within ten days of receipt of this inquiry.

Thank you.

e

Clifton S. Otto, MD
C: 808-292-4951

Retina Institute of Hawaii
1620 Ala Moana Blvd., Suite 500
Honolulu, HI 96815



